

Dear APS Parents,

We have exciting news! The APS Nutrition Department is introducing Survey Kiosks at APS elementary schools to gather quick, anonymous feedback from our elementary students about their meal experiences. These user-friendly kiosks allow your child to provide daily feedback after their meal.

The one-question survey simply asks, "How did you enjoy your meal experience today?" Students respond with a "smiley face" or a "frowny face" to indicate their level of satisfaction. This feedback helps us understand food quality, selection, and overall customer service.

We'll use this data to improve menus and overall service. Rest assured, the surveys are anonymous and voluntary, so the kiosks do not capture your student's information.

APS is dedicated to providing nutritious and delicious meals to our students, and their feedback and your support are invaluable in helping us continuously improve the quality of our meal service.

Together, we can consistently make mealtime a healthy and enjoyable experience for our students. If you have any questions, please contact the Nutrition Department at 404-802-2540 or via email at APSNutrition@apsk12.org.

Thank you,

Eric Bankhead

Eric Bankhead Senior Executive Director, Nutrition